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The next Bishop of Woolwich announced has been announced by 10 Downing Street as Reverend Prebendary Dr Woyin Karowei Dorgu, currently
Vicar of St John the Evangelist Upper Holloway, in the Diocese of London.
Announcement on 10 Downing Street Website:

https://www.gov.uk/government/news/suffragan-bishop-of-woolwich-dr-dorgu

Diocese of Southwark announcement:

http://southwark.anglican.org/news/press-releases/2016/bishop-of-woolwich-appointed
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